
From: McCutchen House <MCCUTCHEN@LISTSERV.SC.EDU>
To: MCCUTCHEN@LISTSERV.SC.EDUMCCUTCHEN@LISTSERV.SC.EDU

Date: 5/12/2015 9:31:36 AM 
Subject: McCutchen House Grill is Open!

We're Back!
The Garden Grille opens today

Join us for lunch this week, May 12 -  15, and receive double 
stamps on your frequent diner card.

This week's special: Pimento Burger

We are excited to offer our usual best sellers plus a few 
new menu items such as our Smoked Turkey Roll-up and 
Summer Fresh Salad with Strawberries and Blue Cheese.

Come check us out!

Hours of Operation: Tuesday -  Friday, 11:30 am to 1:30 pm, weather permitting 
May 12 -  July 31
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www.mccutchenhouse.sc.edu

To unsubscribe from the MCCUTCHEN list, click the following link: 
http://listserv.sc.edu/cgi-bin/wa?

TICKET=NzM1NzYwIGtlc3RlckBBR0lORy5TQy5HT1YgTUNDVVRDSEVOICfxutftQ%
2B6t&c=SIGNOFF
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